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Rail crossing repairs close Highway 18 near Thorhild

Thorhild... Motorists are advised that Highway 18 near Thorhild will be closed for two days to
accommodate rail crossing repairs.

The repair work starts June 29 and affects the highway just east of its junction with Highway
827. The repairs will be completed and Highway 18 will reopen by 6 p.m. on June 30, weather
permitting.

Eastbound traffic may use Highway 827 as an alternate route while westbound traffic may use
Highway 63 or Range Road 215 as alternate routes. Signs will be posted advising motorists of
alternate routes.

-30-
Media inquiries may be directed to:
Dale Kutz Bob Flese
Maintenance Contract Inspector Foreman
Alberta Transportation Carillion Canada
780-689-6613 780-212-0191

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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